
 

June 24, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB 2010-0152 & EB-2010-0153 Applications for License Renewal – Response to OEB 
Interrogatories 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Further to the Natural Gas and Electricity Renewal Licences filed with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) 
on Just Energy Ontario L.P.’s behalf, please find attached a request for confidentiality consideration, as 
per Rule 10.01 of the Board's Rules of Practice and Procedure, along with Just Energy's redacted and un-
redacted responses to the Board Staff Interrogatories related to OEB file Nos. EB-2010-0152 and EB-
2010-0153.   
 
The responses provided by the Company contain highly sensitive competitive information and information 
that is proprietary to the Company. In many cases the data provided, when combined with other publicly 
available information, will allow for the calculation or derivation of further sensitive and highly restricted 
information, such as customer numbers and other sales related information.  
 
 
Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Gord Potter 
Executive Vice President 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Encl. 


